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MD 19 GSTC 

Since my term as district governor, I have been participating in the Canadian Conversation because 

District E is an international district.  The group was established to focus on issues affecting 

Constitutional Area II, our Lion neighbors to the north.  As such, the group has developed a Canadian 

Lions webpage, newsletter, etc.  At a recent meeting, I was made aware that MD 19 does not have a 

contact person from any of the international districts within MD19, that would include A, D, E, H, and I, 

to distribute e-literature to their international clubs.  Therefore, I am asking all of the International 

district governors to please find a volunteer that is willing to accept e-literature from the powers that be 

and then email it back out to the club secretaries and presidents in their districts.   Names of volunteers 

can be forwarded to myself at pah4610@gmail.com.   
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